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January 12, 1961

Maurice W. Nittler
3663 S. Clarkson
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Maurice:
This is to verify your letter dated January

9’, 1961.

As you have reported KSEN was conducting
a Frequency Check at 1:26 A.M. MST. Your
report is very accurate,

Please accept this Ietter as our certification
to you.

Begt Wishes
Bob Norris

Chief Engineer
dwe/bn KSEN, Shelby
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